Honey Brook Township Board of Supervisors

December 4, 2014

A duly advertised workshop of the Honey Brook Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 7:05 p.m. Supervisors Joe Fenstermacher and Tracy Olsen were present as was Township Administrator Toni Antonini; Supervisor John Mchugh joined meeting at 8:00 pm

······································
The Board discussed various aspects of the FY2015 budget and 2014 business.
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted:
Antoinette Antonini, Admin-Sec-Treas